
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF ERIN 
 

MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
RECONSTRUCTION OF STRUCTURE 2061 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 
 
 
The Town of Erin is proceeding to determine the options for the reconstruction of Structure 2061 
along the Upper Eramosa River. The options will address the Structures advanced state of 
deterioration and substandard width. Structure 2061 is a 3.6 m span T-Beam structure located 
on Sideroad 24 approximately 0.40 km east of 5th Line in the Town of Erin. 
 
This project will be conducted in accordance with the requirements of a Schedule “B” study 
under the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Municipal Engineers Association, 
June 2000 as amended in 2007 & 2011) which is an approved process under the Ontario 
Environmental Assessment Act. As part of this process, a Public Notice has been placed in the 
Erin Advocate, Wellington Advertiser and on the Town of Erin website.  
 
Project information can be found on the Town`s website under the following link; 
http://www.erin.ca/Notices/ and at the Town of Erin Public Works Department, 5684 Trafalgar 
Road, Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0 Telephone: (519) 855-4407 
 
Public input and comment are invited, for incorporation into the planning and design of this 
project, and will be received until October 27th, 2014. Subject to comments received and the 
receipt of necessary approvals, the Town of Erin intends to proceed with the planning, design 
and construction of this project, to be completed by Fall, 2015.  
 
 
This Notice issued September 24th, 2014. 
 
Larry Van Wyck Paul Ziegler, C.E.T. 
Roads Superintendent  Project Manager 
Town of Erin Triton Engineering Services Limited 
5684 Trafalgar Road 105 Queen Street West, Unit 14 
Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0 Fergus, ON     N1M 1S6 
T (519) 855-4407 T (519) 843-3920 
E larry.vanwyck@erin.ca E pziegler@tritoneng.on.ca 
 
 
    


